
	
Press Release 
For Immediate Release 
 
Greg Stancil Appointed to NAHU’s Legislative Council 
 
GREENSBORO, N.C., October 16, 2018- Greg Stancil, Director of Healthcare Reform for Scott Benefit 
Services, was recently appointed to the Legislative Council of the National Association of Health 
Underwriters (NAHU).   
 
The NAHU Legislative Council works to advance and advocate for healthcare policy and regulatory 
solutions on a national level.  Members of the Council provide insights to top-level decision makers in the 
White House and on Capitol Hill.  Stancil’s appointment advances Scott Benefit Services’ work on behalf 
of their clients as well as provides access to timely insights into the future of healthcare in our country. 
 
Stancil is regarded as an expert on the employer impacts of the Affordable Care Act (ACA) and regularly 
speaks at industry events and healthcare reform workshops across the country. Additionally, he is a 
regular contributor on the Scott Performance Thinking blog where he monitors healthcare reform activity 
and shares important updates and insights for employers. Stancil is a Registered Health Underwriter 
(RHU), Chartered Healthcare Consultant (ChHC) and received a Certificate of Studies in Healthcare 
Reform.  He also represents Scott Benefit Services on the NAHU Principals Council. 
 
About Scott Benefit Services 
Scott Benefit Services, a division of James A. Scott & Son, Inc., is one of the largest independent agencies 
in the Southeast. Headquartered in Lynchburg, Va., the company has additional offices in Charlotte, 
Greensboro and Raleigh, North Carolina; Knoxville and Nashville, Tennessee; Greenville, South 
Carolina; and Richmond and Roanoke, Virginia; and captive insurance operations in Grand Cayman and 
the United States. 
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